


 
 
 
 
 

 

 
        

  
  

    

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

  
 

           
 

           
 
                                                            
                                                                

cautioned to ascertain whether such restrictions or requirements exist for the area in 
question before undertaking any activity which might impact these aquatic resources. 

The site in question also contains aquatic resources that are not subject to regulatory 
jurisdiction under Section 404 of the CWA or Section 10 of the RHA.

      Attached is a Memorandum for Record describing the basis of jurisdiction for the 
delineated area(s).  Be aware that a Department of the Army (DA) permit may be required 
for certain activities in the areas subject to Corps’ regulatory jurisdiction, and these areas 
may be subject to restrictions or requirements of other state or local government agencies.

      If you submit a permit application as a result of this AJD, include a copy of this letter 
and the map as part of the application.  Not submitting the letter and depiction will cause a 
delay while we confirm an AJD was performed for the proposed permit project area.  Note 
that some or all of these areas may be regulated by other state or local government 
entities, and you should contact the South Carolina Department of Health and 
Environmental Control, Bureau of Water, or Department of Ocean and Coastal Resource 
Management, to determine the limits of their jurisdiction. 

     This AJD is valid for five (5) years from the date of this letter unless new information 
warrants revision before the expiration date.  This AJD is an appealable action under the 
Corps of Engineers administrative appeal procedures defined at 33 CFR Part 331. The 
administrative appeal options, process and appeals request form is attached for your 
convenience and use.

     This AJD was conducted pursuant to Corps of Engineers’ regulatory authority to 
identify the limits of Corps of Engineers’ jurisdiction for the particular site identified in 
this request. This AJD may not be valid for the wetland conservation provisions of the 
Food Security Act of 1985. If you or your tenant are USDA program participants, or 
anticipate participation in USDA programs, you should request a certified wetland 
determination from the local office of the Natural Resources Conservation Service, prior 
to starting work. 

      In all future correspondence, please refer to file number SAC-2023-00794.  A copy 
of this letter is forwarded to State and/or Federal agencies for their information.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Rob Huff, Team Lead, at (843) 365-4239, or by 
email at Robert.C.Huff@usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely,  

         Ronnie Smith 
Chief, Northeast Branch 
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